
Central Street Treatment Plant 4/1/2022 Update 

During March, the roof was completed, the windows were installed, ceiling, roof trusses and walls were 
painted.  Many of the stored equipment are inside the facility now and mounted in position and are being piped 
and wired. Filter face piping is over 60% complete and filter control panel is in position.  All chemical storage 
and day tanks, chemical transfer and metering pumps are mounted and being piped.  Electrical switch gear was 
delivered, installed, and being wired. Plumbing is at about 80% complete with the water heater, bathroom, 
emergency shower and eyewash stations all piped. Unit heaters, exhaust fans, ceiling fans and duct work for 
HVAC is at about 90% complete. The HVAC Contractor is expecting delivery of dehumidification and main air 
handling units later this month. Electrical work is on-going with all the lights, smoke and heat detectors wired. 
In April, the Contractor is also planning to perform site activities, complete piping at the back of the building, 
pressure test the water main and place gravel all around the building. 

The overall project is at about 80 to 85% complete and is progressing within the original contract amount. The 
main instrument control panel which is a critical path equipment is scheduled to be delivered in May. Project 
team has received notifications that delivery of 8-inch butterfly valves have been further delayed to June. The 
Contractor has installed all the equipment stored on-site and is installing all new deliveries upon arrival. The 
intent is to install and wire all available pieces of equipment and be ready to focus on the delayed items upon 
delivery.    

 


